
Registration is NOW OPEN for the 
2018-2019 school year! 

We will be celebrating our 70th Anniversary  of excellence in education as a school during Catholic 
Schools’ Week 2018.  We have many events planned for the week.   
     Sunday, January 28th:  Parish Appreciation Day-School Family      
            Mass at 8:30 AM, Catholic Schools’ Week Breakfast in the    
            hall beginning at 7:00 AM, Book Fair from  
            10:00 AM-1:00 PM, and our Annual Open House from  
            10:00 AM-1:00 PM. 
We would like to see all parents/guardians and students on this day.  ALL STUDENTS SHOULD 
WEAR THEIR SCHOOL UNIFORMS ON THIS DAY!  It is a wonderful time to celebrate our  
amazing school! 
     Monday, January 29th:  Parent/Community Appreciation Day 
We the faculty/staff of St. Luke Catholic School, thank you our parents/guardians, for entrusting 
your children into our care.  The Student Council will be doing a special prayer service for the  
parents/guardians of our school.  It will begin at 8:00 AM.  We will also open Catholic Schools’ Week 
2018. 
     Tuesday, January 30th:  Student Appreciation Day 
The Faculty and Staff will celebrate our students.  The students may have free dress.  We will be 
having fun activities for the students throughout the day.  We will also have a special treat at  
recess.  I will be providing lunch for the student body on this day.  Our students are our primary 
focus at St. Luke Catholic School!  On this day, we will celebrate them!  
     Wednesday, January 31st:  Teacher/Staff Appreciation Day 
We thank our teachers/staff for all they do for our school children!  They are truly amazing! 
     Thursday, February 1st:  Alumni Day/Field Day 
Today, we will have a special assembly.  Alumni will come to speak to our school children to tell them 
how their Catholic education helped them to get where they are today. 
      Friday, February 2nd:  Family Appreciation Day– Family Picnic  at Noon 
Today, all parents/guardians should pick up their children from the pick up line at Noon.  We will all 
proceed to the grass area/asphalt area for a School Family picnic.  We will have cheeseburgers, 
hamburgers, hot dogs, and soft serve available on this day for purchase.  Please see the attached 
order form.    We will begin allowing parents on campus at 11:45 AM.  If it rains, we will move to the 
hall.  
 

On Thursday, January 25, 2018, we have the 4th grade bake sale.  Please remember if you need VIP 
hours you can purchase and submit a receipt for hours.  Every $25.00 equals 1 VIP hour.   If you 
bake, every two dozen equals 1 VIP hour. 
 
This Saturday, January 27th, our Mathletes will be competing in a Math Competition at Bishop Amat 
Memorial High School.  We wish them the best of luck.  Go Lions! 
 
Please do not forget that we have School Family Mass at 8:30 AM on Sunday, January 28th.  
We will be giving a free dress pass to any student who purchases a ticket for the breakfast.  
We really want 100% participation from as many school families as possible on this day.   
We are St. Luke Catholic School! 
 
We ask that you please send your son’s/daughter’s lunch with them in the morning.  Please help them 
to be responsible for their belongings.  Not only will this save you time from having to bring them a 
lunch, but it will also help to teach the student responsibility.   
Fast food lunches are never allowed. 
 
May God Bless us as we continue our journey with Christ while rejoicing in our Faith, Excellence, 
Service, and Stewardship. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Ms. Yvette Jefferys 
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Faith ∙ Service ∙ Excellence ∙ Stewardship 



 A very blessed, healthy, and Happy New Year! 

 All of our school/parish families. 

 All those who are in the hospital, or homebound and recovering from illness. 

 All members of our Parish/School Family who are sick/deceased. 

 
May God Bless us.  Amen. 

We Pray For: 

Newsletter Page 2 

This month at St. Luke Catholic School 

January 22:  2:00 PM Dismissal/Faculty Meeting 

January 25:  4th Grade Bake Sale 

January 26:  9:00 AM Mass sponsored by Gr. 1 

                      Lions’ Lunch 

January 27:  Mathletes will compete in a Math  

                      Competition at Bishop Amat High School 

January 28th-February 2, 2018:   

          Catholic Schools’ Week (CSW 2018) 

January 28:  Open House, School Family Mass at  

           8:30 AM, Breakfast, Book Fair 

January 29:  Parent/Community Appreciation Day 

          2:00 PM Dismissal/Faculty Meeting 

          Ms. Mendoza will have hip replacement 

          surgery today...please pray! 

January 30:  Student Appreciation Day 

January 31:  Teacher/Staff Appreciation Day 

February 1:  Alumni Day/Field Day 

February 2:  Family Appreciation Day, Family Picnic at    

                      Noon (Students are picked up at Noon for  

                      the picnic), NO PM DAYCARE, 100th Day   

                      of school! 

                      Happy Birthday, Miss Garcia! 

February 3:  First Penance for most second graders        

          and one fifth grader 

February 3:  ElectroLions Robotics Competition 

February 5:  2:00 PM Dismissal/Faculty Meeting 

February 7:  February Birthday Free Dress 

February 8:  5th Grade Bake Sale 

February 9:  Lions’ Lunch, 9:00 AM Mass sponsored by 

         Grade 7 

February 10:  Happy Birthday, Mr. Delgado! 

February 12:  2:00 PM Dismissal/Faculty Meeting 

February 14:  Ash Wednesday, Happy Valentine’s Day! 

                       Happy Birthday, Mrs. Hansen! 

February 16:  Lions’ Lunch, 9:00 AM Mass sponsored by 

            Grade 5 

February 19:  No School-Presidents’ Day 

February 20:  Stations of the Cross at 11:30 AM 

February 21:  6th Grade Prayer Service and Potluck 

February 23:  Lions’ Lunch 

            9:00 AM Mass sponsored by Grade 5 

February 25:  School Family Mass at 10:30 AM/Gr. 1 

Faith ∙ Service ∙ Excellence ∙ Stewardship 

Voluntary Involvement Program (VIP Credits): 

We are in need of parents/guardians to do lunchtime             
supervision.   Please let us know if you are available.               

We will offer a full hour of VIP credit for 40 minutes of          
service.  It sounds like a great opportunity to me! 



Lions’ Lunch 

 

We will be selling pizza, chips, and a drink for 
$4.00 this  

Friday, January 26, 2018. 

Please turn in your order form by  

Wednesday at 8:00 AM,  

so we know how many pizzas to order.  

-  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  - 
Name:_______________________________________ 

 

    Grade:______ 
 

     _______    lunch/es     X    $4.00=_______ 



Catholic Schools’ Week Picnic Lunch 

    Friday, February 2, 2018 

We will be selling a cheeseburger or hamburger 
or hot dog, chips, and a drink for $4.00 

for the picnic. 

Please turn in your order form by  

Tuesday, January 30, 2018.  

-  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  - 
Name:_______________________________________ 

 

    Grade:______ 
 

     _______    lunch/es     X    $4.00=_______ 
You are welcome to order as many complete lunches as you would like in order to serve anyone 
who will be attending the picnic at noon.  We want to make it as convenient for you as possible.  
We know many of you will be coming from work.  Remember, there is NO DayCare on this day.  
Students may go home immediately following the picnic celebration! 

 















Dear Parents/Guardians, 

     It was discussed at the PTO Marketing and fundraising meeting that we ask 

parents/guardians to sign up for Amazon Smile.  A portion of any shopping that 

you do will benefit our school, if you choose our charity at time of purchase.  

What an easy way to earn a percentage.  Thank you for considering this as an 

option, during your holiday shopping. 

Blessings, 

Ms. Yvette Jefferys 







 

    Please register your Ralph’s card beginning      

     September 1, 2017.  Thank you! 

Inform salesperson at the register to credit St. Luke Catholic School 

#1100461191 and also to credit #70015741 


